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My Fellow Kiwanians,

Hi, I’m George

September will be my last month to serve as President of our great club.  
I have great thoughts and memories about the victories and hurdles 
that we have overcome this past year.

All of you make this such a fantastic club to have had the opportunity to 
serve as President.  

It is always amazing to me how each time that I have asked for your 
help to complete one of our events, you have abundantly covered our 
personnel needs.

I will be doing my farewell address at our weekly meeting on September 
16th rather than at end of month due to weekly speaker availabilities.

We have continued to positively impact our club mission of making the 
lives of our children and their families better.   

I am very proud and honored to be a Burlington Kiwanian and to have 
the privilege to serve as President for 2020-2021.  

Thank you to all who continue to make and keep this the greatest  
community service club. 

George Rinker

Kiwanis Night Out  
Featuring Keith West Magician

Friday September 24, Capitol Theater
Doors open 6:30, Show 8:00

Member Plus One Guest, Free 
Additional Guests, Ask for Price

Appetizers and Cash Bar before the Show 
Dessert Bar following the Show



					   

Mark Your Calendar...
September
2	 Lynda Graham Murray, Dietitian 		
	 Magician
	 Invocation by Sam Newkirk
 
9	 Eva Castillo, Hope Haven Area 		
	 Development Center 
 		 Invocation by Jon Hart

16	 George Rinker, President’s Message
	
21	 Board Meeting, 12 pm, BGC

23	 Terry Johnson, The Art of Gingerbread 	
	 Contruction
	 Invocation by Brent Hartley

30	 Angie Vaughan, Safety Director, City 	
	 and County

Programs arranged by Mary Delzell

Invocations arranged by Lois Blythe

Committee Opportunities Await
Please let Stephanie Nagrocki, the upcoming President, know which committees you are interested in.  Feel free 
to contact her at 319-572-5499 or stephanie.nagrocki@homesforia.com.

Service Activities
•  Kid’s Christmas  
   Shopping Spree
•  Paint-A-Thon
•  Dictionary & Thesaurus  
    Program
•  Coats for Kids
•  School Nurse Program
•  Young Children: Priority  
    One

Fundraising Events
•  Shamrock Shuffle
•  Pancake Breakfast

Club Activities
•  Kiwanis Singers
•  Kiwanis Night Out
•  Family Picnic
•  Programs
•  Spiritual Aims & 
    Invocation

•  Membership Growth &  
    Retention
•  Bingo/Turkey Day
•  Kid’s Day
•  House
•  Leroy Award
•  Budget
•  Financial Review
•  Investment
•  Public Relations

Member Directory Changes Needed

Have you moved? 
Have a new email address?

Maybe a new phone number?  

Now’s the time to make changes for the
Member Directory.

Submit your changes to  Karen Erickson,  
kclub923@yahoo.com

Dues Reminder

We are nearing our fiscal year on 
September 30th.

If you have a balance on your 
membership dues, be sure to send 

your payment in by  September 30th.  

Thank you, Jay Henrich, Treasurer


